Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin

Periods of the Day: Periods 1-4
September 18, 2024

General Announcement

KLM Snack Shop

Aloha Students,

The K-203 snack shop is now open before and after school only. Come by from 7:30-7:55 or for the
first half hour after school ends to get yourself set for the day.

Don't ask me to sell to you during the school day, | will always say "no", NO EXCEPTIONS

ID Required at Cafe After Fall Break

Aloha students. Starting Quarter 2, after fall break, all students will need their IDs for lunch. Students
who do not have IDs will be told to go to the back of the line. If you do not have an ID yet, go to the
office and get one ASAP.

Clubs

National Honor Society

All interested in becoming a member of the National Honor Society, please attend our meeting today,
Wednesday, September 18th at lunch in C-307. The meeting will cover general information including
requirements and ways to get support and assistance through the process of applying to NHS.

Athletics

Looking for new female wrestlers

The PCHS Wrestling team is looking for more 9th and 10th grade girls for our Junior Varsity team. No
experience needed. Come and be a part of the Charger Wrestling Family. If you have questions, you
can contact Coach Cedric at (808) 271-4434

Student Government

College and Career

Saint Martin's University

Saint Martin's University is a private college located in Lacey, Washington. If you're looking for a
close-knit community or want to learn more about Saint Martin's, come on Friday, September 20th,
during period six at B305. Grab a speaker pass at A103 or complete the Google form on our college
and career website to attend.



2025 National Merit Scholarship Program Semifinalists

A big congratulations to Kyson Nishitomi and Gregor Sixkiller for making it to the semifinals of the
National Merit Scholarship! If you're an 11th grader, this is your last chance to qualify to be a National
Merit Scholar and rank among these champions. Grab a PSAT form and turn it in by Wednesday,
9/18 in A102.

College Speaker Passes

New procedures. Please do not come on the day of the speaker to ask for a pass. You will NOT be
given one. All students must fill out the GOOGLE Form. This was sent to your school email accounts,
it can also be found on the school website, AND is on the door of A-102. Passes will be sent to your
classrooms. Priority is given to 11th and 12th-grade students. If space is available, 10th and
9th-grade students may attend. Listen to the bulletin for up-coming speakers

Class of 2025
Class of 2026
Class of 2027
Class of 2028

Continuous Notice

The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-lijima, Title IX

CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504



